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        Morice Town Primary Academy
‘Not height alone but foundation’
Charlotte Street, Plymouth, PL2 1RJ



                           Telephone: 01752  567609

Website: www.moricetownprimary.co.uk                         Email: morice.town.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

Thursday 11th June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
I know many of you have been asking about the summer holiday period. I can now confirm that the Department for Education has stated that there is no expectation for primary schools to remain open over the summer holiday. Therefore, we will close for all pupils at the end of this term and families will need to make their own arrangements for this period.
What the DfE has not yet clarified is what our return in September will look like, in terms of the number of children etc. I will of course share this with you once it has been finalised.

Many thanks
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Mr J Roberts

Executive Headteacher
Morice Town Primary Academy is part of the Reach South Family of schools 
info@reachsouth.org

